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GO NORTH GROUP AB applies for company restructuring in 
Sweden – operations continue as normal

GO NORTH GROUP AB announces that it has today applied for company restructuring (Sw. 
företagsrekonstruktion) in Sweden.

The opening of the proceeding is subject to approval by the Göteborgs District Court. Go North’s 
operations will remain unaffected by the restructuring proceeding and the company will continue to 
serve its customers in the ordinary course throughout this process.

For more information, please contact:

Ryan Looysen, CEO
E-mail: ryan.looysen@gonorth.co

Sara Anthony, CFO
E-mail: sara.anthony@gonorth.co

This information is information that Go North Group AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 
Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons 
set out above, at 2024-09-12 13:00 CEST.
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